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Climate Implications of Policy Assessment for the Budget 2024 Package

Portfolio Finance

On 27 May 2024, Cabinet:

1 noted that on 29 April 2024, Cabinet agreed to the Budget 2024 package 
[CAB-24-MIN-0148];

2 noted the Climate Implications of Policy Assessment (CIPA), attached to the paper under 
CAB-24-SUB-0182, which has been completed to support the Budget 2024 package;

3 noted that the development of the second Emissions Reduction Plan, which is to be 
published later in 2024, provides an opportunity to consider actions that might be needed to 
support the Government’s achievement of future climate targets;

4

Diana Hawker
for Secretary of the Cabinet

[33]
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